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I am strongly opposed at stopping vote by mail. This would make it very difficult to 

vote as I work in another city from where I reside. Can you imagine all the people that 

would be standing in line after 5 pm waiting to vote. Some with children in tow, as 

they would have to be picked up from daycare. I think this would discourage people 

from voting and add more opportunities for voter intimidation that we have already 

seen in past elections. I enjoy being able to study the measures and candidates and 

vote over a cup of coffee from home. I have all the information in front of me and 

don’t feel rushed. This is a ridiculous bill that just takes us backwards just because a 

corrupt President is trying to persuade all  the states to change, because he still can’t 

accept the fact that he lost in 2020. Our MAGA Oregon reps and senators are just 

trying to please him. Voter Fraud is so minimal it’s not worth upsetting the whole 

Apple cart. The people that brought this forward sound like Trump Puppets! 


